
																																																																										Mrs. Oakes’ Kindergarten Newsletter January 13, 2017 
 

NEWS 
 

We had a great week! 
 

We made snowmen for our bulletin 
board. 

 

This Week We Read: 
Home For a Tiger, Home For a Bear 
 
Turtle Splash 
 
Snowmen at Work 
 
What Do You Do With a Tail Like 
This? 
 
What a Beautiful Sky! 
 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

7.1-Stories About Joining 
7.2-More Joining 
7.3-Joining Groups 

 

 
Have a long GREAT weekend! 

 

Language Arts 
 

We learned the letter Bb and 
the song for Benny Bear. 

 
We learned the words: are & 

now 
We made an entry in our Kid 

Writing Journals. 
 

We wrote about our favorite 
part of the winter season.   

 
 

	

The children had a visit from our 
Pouncer Pal school store. 

Math 


